

## March Newsletter

## Mrs. Foster and Mrs. Schiek's Preschool Class

Let's hear it for Spring! I think we are all ready for winter to be over! We look forward to warmer times on the playground and the return of GREEN! This month we will be making some green of our own in class by mixing colors. This month we will also talk about the changes which occur as we transition from Winter to Spring. We will discuss wind, rainbows and St. Patrick's Day. We will be having a St. Patrick's Day party on March 14<sup>th</sup>. Remember to wear as much green as possible! A very special tradition in Room 3 is Dad's Night! This year it will be March 22, from 6-6:45 pm. Invitations will be sent home soon! On March 28<sup>th</sup> we will have our egg hunt and party! More information will be sent home in a few weeks. Sign-up sheets will be posted on SignUp Genius again for these parties. Thank you to all of you who have helped make our past parties so successful. Scholastic book orders will be due March 7<sup>th</sup>. Our class code is: L49B4.

## Show and Tell Schedule

Week of March 5 Something green

Week of March 12 Something related to St. Patrick's Day

Week of March 19 Something related to Spring

Week of March 26 Something related to Easter

\*Looking ahead: Spring Break will be March 29-April 7. Our Spring program will be April  $17^{th}$ .

